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Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 29, 2019

TO: Honorable Kelly Hancock, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB515 by Bailes (Relating to the establishment and operation of certain private family

cemeteries.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Health and Safety Code to exempt certain private family cemeteries
from requirements relating to the location of a cemetery.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 513 Funeral Service Commission
LBB Staff: WP, CLo, SZ, SGr, ESt
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